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NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

Pacific County Communications Administrative Board 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Pacific County Communications Administration Board will hold a special 

meeting on the 27th day of June, 2024, at the hour of 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as possible. The purpose of the 

special meeting is for an executive session regarding RCW 42.30.110(1)(g), potential appointment of Interim 

PACCOM Director, and any other business brought before the board. This special meeting will be held via Zoom 

and in person at the Commissioners’ Meeting Room in the Pacific County Courthouse Annex building located at 

1216 West Robert Bush Drive, South Bend, WA 98586. https://zoom.us/j/98555891971.  

 

Ed Heffernan, PACCOM Director 
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